Support for Productivity Commission recommendation re: end to dual regulation of immigration lawyers

Dear Sir/Madam

I have read the Law Council's submissions dated 20 April 2010 and 15 June 2010 and I fully endorse the Law Council's comments, observations and position on the Productivity Commission's draft recommendation.

regards

Phillip Yip | MARN 9577582 | Principal | Phillip Yip & Associates | Suite 604, Level 6, 276 Pitt Street, Sydney 2000 Australia | Office: +612 9283 6616 | Fax: +612 9283 6615 | phillip@yiplawyers.com | http://www.yiplawyers.com